
TWENTIETH  SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 
 

Saturday, August 13th 

 5:00 pm  Alfredo & Adele Sivitilli 

  by  Tony & Bianca Della Penna 

Sunday, August 14th 

 8:30 am  Mario Palumbo 

  by Maria Palumbo 

               Luigi & Erminia  Tanel 

  by John & Rina Zanchettin 

10:30 am  Deceased Members of  the Racco & 

                                 Mastronardi Families 

                Deceased Members of the Balicki and 

                           Schubert Families and for the 

                           Intention of Frederick Schubert 

Monday, August 15th – The Assumption of the 

                                        Blessed Virgin Mary 

 7:00 pm  For the Intention of Luciano Conte 

Wednesday, August 17th 

 7:00 pm  Franz Gangl Senior 

  by Connie Gangl 

Friday, August 19th 

 7:00 pm  For the Intention of Margaret Minicucci 

Saturday, August 20th 

 5:00 pm  Donald Hennessy 

  by the Meschino Family 

Sunday, August 21st 

 8:30 am  Luciano & Marisa Tanel 

  by John & Rina Zanchettin 

10:30 am  Vincent Iannello Senior 

  by Josie Iannello 

                 Deceased Members of the DeGennaro 

                                   & Tamburro Families 

                 Ivan Corrigan 

  by Debra Bartosch Familiy 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us in this Celebration 

of Mass on  

Monday, August 15th 

7:00 pm 
 

Our Mother of 

Perpetual Help 

Weekly Devotion 
Join us in praying the Novena 

to our Lady every Wednesday evening 

beginning at 6:30 pm. 

 

Begins at 3:30 pm through to 6:30 pm, 

followed by Adoration, Benediction, Litany 

to the Sacred Heart of Jesus and ending 

with the Celebration of Mass at 7:00 pm. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SACRED HEART PARISH GOLF TOURNAMENT 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 18th  

The Knights of Columbus are organizing a Golf Tournament at Cardinal Golf 

Club.   PRICE:  $125.00 (including golf and dinner at the Sacred Heart Parish Hall),   Non-
Golfers can participate by attending dinner for $50.00.  There is a sign-up sheet at the entrance 

of the church and we hope that you and your families will help support this social event.  For 
further information OR if you would like to book OR for Sponsorship, kindly contact Joe 
Cartaginese at 416-804-7272. 
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SUNDAY, AUGUST 14th, 2022 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

**  NARTHEX PROJECT  ** 

 
We are happy to report that the fence has been installed and we are 

waiting for King Township to release the building permit.  Aquicon 

Construction is ready to begin work as soon as we receive the Building 

Permit, which we hope will be early this week.  During construction of the 

Narthex Addition, appropriate signage will be posted throughout the Church 

Property directing all to access the church via two temporary entrance 

locations. 
 

** TEMPORARY ENTRANCE LOCATIONS  ** 

CHANGES 

MAIN ENTRANCE:      Via the “Breezeway” doors located 

between the Church and Hall through the walkway 

BACK OF THE CHURCH BUILDING ENTRANCE:   
For those parking in the back - Via the “Breezeway” doors 

(we will be extending the walkway with pavers soon) 
 

We ask that you kindly leave the parking at the front and back entrances 

for the elderly, those who need assistance, and those with small children. 
We thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

 

 

 

 


